
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Richard Sittinger [Richard@Mineralofthemonthclub.org]

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2006 04:00 PM

To: Dave Barthelmy

Subject: Mineral of the Month Club

07/31/2006

Hi Dave, 
  
I have just updated our web page with our August featured mineral, cornetite from the Star of the Congo Mine, Lubumbashi, 
Congo. Do you need me to fill in a form or something on your web site so you can update the "What's New" page on your web site? 
  
Also, we have redone the information on joining as a Platinum member at http://mineralofthemonthclub.org/platinummembership.htm  
  
Thanks! 
  
Richard 
Mineral of the Month Club 
1770 Orville Ave 
Cambria, CA 93428 
805-927-2223 
Richard@mineralofthemonthclub.org 
www.mineralofthemonthclub.org 


